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CRYMYCH WELSH-MEDIUM SCHOOL CONSULTATION 

TO CONTINUE 

Pembrokeshire County Council is extending indefinitely the statutory 

consultation on the proposal to amalgamate Ysgol y Frenni and Ysgol 

y Preseli to form a three to 19-years Welsh-medium school in 

Crymych 

This decision has been taken in view of the ongoing coronavirus 

outbreak and associated restrictions relating to schools. 

The consultation – which started on 3rd March and was due to end on 

15th April - will continue until such time as there is clarity regarding 

schools being re-opened. 

All responses to the proposal should continue to be made in 

accordance with the consultation document published on 3rd March. 

A further press release will be issued in due course. 

 

 

 

 

For the latest advice and press releases relating to coronavirus, 
please view: www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/coronavirus 
For press queries, please email: 
presspublicrelations@pembrokeshire.gov.uk  
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